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Monday, March 1, 1999

Wayne Bosowicz
RR 2 Box 1140
Dover Foxcroft, Me. 04426

Dear Wayne,

The Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife has recently received a letter
from a very satisfied client of yours. I have attached a copy of this letter for your files.

As the chairman of the Guide Advisory Board, I am very pleased to receive letters
such as this. It is evident to me that with satisfied customers such as Scott and Missy
Lefmann, your business will continue to benefit, as will the Department and the entire
State of Maine. It is important that each of our anglers, hunters and other recreational
visitors return to their home state with pleasant memories of the way Maine Guides have
received them. Your service to these visitors has reflected the professionalism that all
Maine Guides should strive for.

I congratulate you on a job well done.
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Chairman of the Guide Advisory Board



